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Four rising stars from Ogier's Channel Islands Private Client and Trusts team have been included in
the list of top private client professionals across Jersey and Guernsey.

James Angus, Alice Bricogne, Chris Hards and Richard Laignel are all included in eprivateclient's
Top 35 Under 35.

The list recognises the top 35 male and top 35 female lawyers, trusts professionals and accountants
aged 35 and under across the islands.

Partner Sally Edwards, Ogier's Global Head of Private Client and Trusts, said: "We have an excellent
team of talented and dedicated practitioners in our private client and trusts teams, and it is
pleasing to see their hard work recognised and rewarded in this way.

"James, Alice, Chris and Richard are lawyers who are making their mark in the industry and
developing specialist areas of practice, and this recognition is thoroughly-deserved."

Advocate James Angus is a disputes lawyer with a practice focused on fiduciary law and trusts
disputes – he is a senior associate in the Jersey Dispute Resolution team who is admitted in England
& Wales, Jersey and Cayman.

Alice Bricogne advises both corporates and individuals on all matters relating to trusts and
foundations in both contentious and non-contentious contexts. She is an English Barrister and a
senior associate in the Guernsey Private Client & Trusts team.

Chris Hards is a senior associate in Ogier's Guernsey Private Client and Trusts team who  advises on
all aspects of trust and foundation law to individuals, fiduciaries and other service providers.

Advocate Richard Laignel is a senior associate in Ogier's Jersey Private Client and Trusts team and
a member of the Employee Incentives and Pensions team who advises a wide range of professional
trustees, family offices and private clients on the establishment, operation and restructuring of
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trusts and private trust company structures.

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Meet the Author

James Angus

Partner

Jersey

E: james.angus@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514316

Key Contacts
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https://www.ogier.com/people/james-angus/
https://www.ogier.com/locations/jersey/
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Chris Hards

Managing Associate

Guernsey

E: chris.hards@ogier.com

T: +44 1481 752306

Richard Laignel

Managing Associate

Jersey

E: richard.laignel@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514151

Related Services

Private Wealth

Dispute Resolution

Legal

Related Sectors

Trusts Advisory Group
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